From: Claire Stoneman _@dlapiper.com>

Sent: 04 July 2023 15:46

To: Mallard Pass Solar <MallardPassSolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: EN010127 - Examiner's First Written Questions ExQ1 - Question 1.2.5 [DLAP-
UKMATTERS.FID6090209]

Dear Sirs

We are instructed by National Grid Electricity Transmission Plc in relation to the above DCO.

In order to provide an answer to Question 1.2.5, NGET is required to undertake a system study. Our
client expects this to begin within two — four weeks of the date of writing and the study will take
between three — 14 weeks to complete. Depending on the outcome, further studies may be required.
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you need any further information.

Yours faithfully

DLA Piper UK LLP

Claire Stoneman
Legal Director

T: +44113 369 2048
F: +44 (0) 113 369 2369
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